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§953.  Saco River Corridor established
There is hereby created the Saco River Corridor, herein referred to as the "corridor," which includes 

the Saco River from the landward side of the rock jetty in Saco Bay to the New Hampshire border; the 
Ossipee River from its confluence with the Saco River to the New Hampshire border; and the Little 
Ossipee River from its confluence with the Saco River to the New Hampshire border at Balch Pond.  
[PL 1995, c. 171, §3 (AMD).]

The corridor also includes the lands adjacent to these rivers to a distance of 500 feet as measured 
on a horizontal plane from the normal or mean high water line of these rivers or to the edge of the 100-
year floodplain if that extends beyond 500 feet, up to a maximum of 1,000 feet.  [PL 1995, c. 171, §3 
(AMD).]
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